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Update on Open Access activity
Open Access Activity, March 2016
The Open Access team has been coordinating with the Research Data team to target departments with low OA/RDM compliance with different approaches, providing one-to-one support, attending a departmental research meeting for Sociology, with two follow up open surgeries in the Sociology department.  Further open surgeries are planned in Engineering (16/03/16 2-3pm) and LEC (17/03/16 2-4pm), and will continue throughout the year.
Online training materials are being developed, aimed at new staff, and further details will be brought to the next meeting.
Further progress is being made with the reporting functionality in Pure.  This will hopefully result in being able to provide monthly compliance reports to departments. 
The Library has been developing online application processes using SharePoint to minimise the administrative burden for researchers.  Two separate online funding application forms have been created: one for institutional gold Open Access and the other for RCUK gold Open Access funding.  These will be discussed in the separate agenda item.
Items for discussion:
· To consider whether the institutional funding should be used for 4* research only, or should include 3* research.
· To discuss the best practice for recording exceptions.  If, as a result of an institutional OA funding application, it’s deemed not to be 4* research, then the Library can record this in Pure as an exception, and it will then be deemed to be compliant for the REF. Does the group want to consider recording exceptions in another way (maybe a formal record of discussion with Department) other than the Library marking it as an exception in Pure? One such example would be if a journal does not allow deposit of post-print or the publisher’s pdf and does not have a gold Open Access option.





